MIDDLE SCHOOL DAILY     ANNOUNCEMENT BOARD
Friday, January 7, 2022

Good morning, Ida Middle School!  …  
**Carefully look over the Lost and Found rack that is in the cafeteria before school and at lunch!  We need to get that cleaned up soon, any items not claimed today will be donated.
**ATTENTION!  8TH grade art students who have Mrs. Haddox 2nd hour, please stop by the office to pick up the ceramic tiles that you created in class. There are still a few tiles here on the counter.
**Students, the weather is getting cold!  Please make sure to have a jacket with you and bring it to lunch with you.  You will need it for recess.
**8th graders, this is a reminder that there will be a parent night in the HS cafeteria on January 25th at 7 p.m.  This meeting will help your parents know what to expect as you enter HS next year.  
*5th & 6th grade boys don’t forget that there is flyer here in the office regarding the PTA Mother/Son event.  Feel free to get one if you’ve not done so already.  This event will take place on Saturday, March 12th.
**Middle School Choir Winter/Spring Info is here on the counter, along with a sign-up sheet.  Please feel free to stop by and pick up a sheet.  This is for all students, 5th thru 8th grade.
[bookmark: _Hlk85694367]SPORTS NEWS:
**Last night our Comp Cheer team came in 6th place at their meet here at home.  The girls had a few errors in round 2 that added up in penalties, but they powered through & came back with an excellent round 3 which included new material they learned on Monday of this week.  Coach said, “ I’m so proud of these girls 💙💛”.  Great job ladies!!  We are all so proud of you!
** 8th grade boys – If you are interested in playing high school golf,  the Indoor golf lab will be open for you to use starting next week on Tuesdays/Wednesdays until March 1st. If you want to sign up for times this winter,  please see Mr. Potter sometime soon for a schedule of open dates. 
**MS Wrestler’s: If you have not turned in your completed physical to coach, it must be turned in here to the office or you will not be allowed to practice!  Also, your PTP is $75 and due to the office before your first meet.  If you need information for an athletic scholarship, please come to the office and see me for one.  
**MS GBB 7th and 8th grade ladies, there’s a sign-up sheet here in the office.  If you are interested in playing, there will be open gym next Tuesday & Wednesday from 3:30 to 5 p.m. here in the MS.  If you do not already have a current physical on file from this schoolyear, you must stop by the office and get one!  You will need a current and complete physical on file in order to try-out and practice!  
STUDENT COUNCIL NEWS:
**Remember, it’s a GREAT day to be a BLUESTREAK!  
Please stand with your class to recite the Pledge of Allegiance.

